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Sheppard Mullin Advised CAIPA MSO in Strategic Alliance and
Investment by ApolloMed

09.09.2021

Apollo Medical Holdings, Inc. (“ApolloMed”) (NASDAQ: AMEH), a leading physician-centric, technology-powered
healthcare company focused on enabling providers in the successful delivery of value-based care, and CAIPA
MSO, LLC, a New York-based management services organization affiliated with Chinese American IPA, Inc. d/b/
a Coalition of Asian-American IPA (“CAIPA"), a leading independent practice association serving the greater New
York City area, recently announced the closing of the strategic alliance and investment by ApolloMed in CAIPA
MSO. With over 1,000 private practice providers covering over 70 specialties, CAIPA's provider network provides
medical services and care to approximately 500,000 patients and CAIPA is consistently one of the top
performing provider networks in the region in quality and value-based financial performance. The transaction
closed on August 27, 2021.

Sheppard Mullin advised CAIPA MSO in the transaction. The deal team was led by New York partner Leonard
Lipsky and included associate Carter Gage.

Click here to read the press release.
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